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250 Fairpark Dr.
,

13erca. 01I 44017-2405
N fay 19,1994

Chainnan Ivan Selig -
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Conunission
Washington D.C. 20055

Dear Chainnan Selig:

I am utiling to request that the public comment period for the proposed 10CFR76 concerning the
regulation of the uranium enrichment f acilities be reopened. We were not aware that the proposed

These re< ulations of are of great concern to us not only because of theregulations existed. g

l'ortsmouth plant being located in Ohio and next to the Ohio Iliver, but also how the regulations
may impact the other.1X)F. facilities in Ohio. '

5Your reo1 ening of the process "wili greatly' contribute to public confidence in the federal
~

governm2nt and will b,e appreciated. Thank you.

Sincerely,.

p g/-
'

-

.
,.

D
Dennis Worthem,
Radioactive Waste Committee Chair

216-243-2768. phone & fax

PDR PR [Lt6
9406090035 940519'.
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FACSIMILE COVER PAGE |

'
F Time: 22:32:17; To: NRC
, From : Dennis W. Worthem Date: 5/19/94!

j Subject: Microsoft Word ~10CFR76. DOC !

! Pages(including cover): 2 - |
u

To:
Emile Julian

4

Please consider the following letter as soon as possible:

Dennis Worthem
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